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10/24/2020 21:18 Oppose

The height of this building will negatively affect the access to sunlight for the residents on E 10th Ave. There is no housing proposed, 
which does nothing to alleviate the housing issue in Vancouver. The excessive height of this building will effectively eliminate the outside 
view of several building to the south of the proposed building. The revitalization of Broadway does not necessitate building straight up. The 
heritage and character of Mount Pleasant needs to remain, with 3 - 4 story buildings. Brent Derksen Mount Pleasant No web attachments.
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